
Requests for Information Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act​
The District has received and processed the following requests for information: 

1.​ Employee Data Analytics - Sarah James, responded 04.17.2025 
2.​ WGLT - Ryan Denham, responded 04.28.2025 
3.​ Dan Brown, responded 05.09.2025 
4.​ Dan Brown, responded 05.09.2025 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


